
 
Planning Board 

TOWN OF FREMONT 
NEW HAMPSHIRE 0304 

Meeting Notice 
In accordance with NH RSA 91-A:2 you are hereby notified that the Fremont Planning Board will host a 
workshop on Monday, November 27, 2023, at 6:30PM at the Town Hall located at 295 Main Street in the 
Basement Meeting Room to start work on Fremont’s Source Water Protection Plan. A source water 
protection plan identifies all the public water systems (PWS) within a community, identifies contaminating 
land uses and risks to those systems, and provides strategies for managing and preventing threats to the 
community’s drinking water supply.  
 
All members of the public are invited to attend. If you have any questions, please contact Land 
Use Admin Assistant Leanne Miner at (603) 895-3200 x306   or at landuse@fremont.nh.gov with 
any questions. 
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